
[Date] 

[Name] 
[Address] 
[Address] 

RE:  Notice – Ameren Transmission Company of Illinois (ATXI) – Comstock Project 

Dear [Name], 

ATXI recognizes the importance of keeping stakeholders informed about projects that will affect them.  You are receiving this 
letter because public records show that you own property along the route of a new transmission line ATXI is proposing to 
develop in conjunction with the Sikeston Board of Municipal Utilities, New Madrid Municipal Light & Power and the Missouri 
Joint Municipal Electric Utility Commission.  

Specifically, those records indicate that you own property along the route of a new, 1.2-mile 161 kV transmission line that ATXI 
will construct in New Madrid County or the route of a new 161 kV transmission line extension that ATXI will construct in Scott 
County. Attached for your review is a map showing the route of the relevant line on your parcel(s). 

We understand that ATXI or one of our project partners have already contacted you regarding the project and the associated 
real estate rights that will be needed. We appreciate your engagement and cooperation in helping to bring the project to fruition. 

Regarding next steps, ATXI recently submitted an application to the Missouri Public Service Commission (PSC) for a Certificate 
of Convenience and Necessity requesting authorization to construct the project. The expected timing for a PSC decision is mid-
2022. 

If approved by the PSC, we anticipate starting construction on your parcel(s) in September 2022. Our goal is to have this project 
completed and providing the intended benefits by June 2023. Those benefits including expanding reliable and cost-effective 
transmission pathways and working to help promote economic development.       

Should you have questions about the proposed route or would like to share additional information about your property, please 
contact us at 618.343.8020 or by email at kgross5@ameren.com. If you have questions about the regulatory approval process 
please feel free to contact the PSC at 573.751.3234 or the Office of the Public Counsel at 573.751.4857. 

Public collaboration remains a top priority for us and we appreciate your participation throughout our engagement process and 
your assistance in improving the energy infrastructure for Southeast Missouri. 

Sincerely, 
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Kimberly Gross 
Sr. Real Estate Agent 
Ameren Services Company, as Agent for 
Ameren Transmission Company of Illinois 
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Attachment - New Line 
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Attachment - Area Connections  
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